Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to ask for your support on behalf of the Agoura Hills Harmony Chorus.

Traditionally, performers in all areas of the arts look to donors for financial assistance. The vitality and success of
many artistic endeavors often depends on the generosity of patrons. We use the power of music to touch the hearts
and lives of our audiences in remarkable ways. Every singer in the chorus is a volunteer and receives no personal in-
come from performances.

Your contribution to the AHH! Chorus represents a solid investment in the preservation of musical excellence. Your
gift will help us advance the arts and continue bringing world-class performances to audiences in our community.

If you enjoy top-quality live choral music performances, we would appreciate your assistance to help ensure that
AHH! Chorus continues to perpetuate the uniquely-American acapella barbershop style of music. We are a chapter of
the Sweet Adelines International, a non-profit organization of approximately 30,000 members in choruses and quar-
tets, worldwide.

Within several days, I will be calling to find out if you might be willing to participate in our Circle of Harmony pro-
gram. In exchange for your tax-deductible contribution, your organization will receive a listing in our program and on
our website. Many of the organizations who have donated gifts in the past have seen this as an excellent marketing
opportunity.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Marcia Loftin

Member of the Agoura Hills Harmony Chorus

A non-profit chapter of Sweet Adelines International
Federal ID # is 52-1751368

Visit our website: http://www.ahhchorus.net




